
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: April 17, 2025 

To: City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Accept Quotes for 52 Taylor Avenue Sidewalk Railing 

 
 
With the completion of the city retaining wall project at 48 & 52 Taylor Avenue there was an 
issue with the railing along the sidewalk of 52 Taylor Avenue. After review and discussion with 
the resident, a design has been approved for the railing. Albertson Engineering has secured four 
quotes which are attached. Staff is recommending hiring All Metal Manufacturing, Inc. in the 
amount of $8,416.34 for the sidewalk railing project at 52 Taylor Avenue. 
 
Quote results are as follows: 
  

 All Metal, $8,416.34 
 Triple S Steel, $14,500 (tax not included) 
 BH Metal Fabricators, $14,894.55 
 Hoskinson Contracting, $39,277.10 

 
 
Recommended Motion:   
 
Move to hire All Metal Manufacturing, Inc. in the amount of $8,416.34 for the 
sidewalk railing project at 52 Taylor Avenue to be paid out of the retaining wall line 
item. 

OFFICE OF 
PLANNING, ZONING AND 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION 

108 Sherman Street 
Telephone (605) 578-2082 

Fax (605) 722-0786 
 

 

Kevin Kuchenbecker 
Planning, Zoning and  

Historic Preservation Officer 
Telephone (605) 578-2082 

kevin@cityofdeadwood.com 

 


